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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Maximus Badger	 Ruby D
Civan	 Lily W
Maya-Jo Godkin	 Jess S
Assil Douma	 Elliott N
Corey	 Rupert M
Kayden Nuttall	 Arlo L
Jayden Leedham	 Emily O
Elif Ozkara	 Mya W
Isabelle Lowe	 Millie A
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Welcome back to everyone and I hope you have all had a 
fantastic Easter break. As we go into the notoriously busy 
summer term, everyone is looking forward to all 
the learning opportunities planned for the children 
and the summer activities.

I hope you all had a nice Easter 
break - just to inform you about 
our progress in joining Concordia 
Multi-Academy Trust. All is going 
well and we have decided to make 
the date for joining the start of 
September. This will neatly start 
the next school year. Nothing will 
change for you and the children 
from our joining date, everything 
will be the same in school. One 
thing that will alter is that I will 
no longer be Executive Head of 
the Federation (as it won't exist) 
and I will become the Trust's 
Education Officer, working across 
all seven schools. But no other 
changes in personnel.

Moira Atkins

Learning outside the 
classroom

Year 5 and 6 are 
looking forward to 

their trip on Tuesday 

25th April to Liverpool 
Museum and the 

Liverpool Mosque as 
part of their learning. 
Look out for all the 

pictures on the classes 
and school twitter 

accounts.

Maths Wizards
Pupils from year 6 have been representing our school 
this Friday afternoon in the final of a local maths 
competition against other schools. At time of print we 
don’t know the outcome, but know they will have given 
their all for William stockton. Find out next week the 
important result….!

Class Assemblies 
9.15am start in the 
school hall
Friday 28th April - 1CK
Friday 19th May - 1W
Friday 23rd June - RG
Friday 30th June - RD

Pupils from year 
4 and 5 enjoyed 
a cricket coaching 
session today 
from the Cheshire 
cricket board. They 
really enjoyed 
the activities and 
taking part in the 
training.

Industrial Action
Thursday 27th 
April and Tuesday 
2nd May have been 
set as strike days 
for teaching staff 
who are members 
of the NEU. More 
information will be 
released on Monday.




